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Welcome back! 

Welcome back to our Safeguarding Newsletter, we hope you found last termôs update useful and      

informative. As you already know, safeguarding is at the heart of all we do here at Witham St Hughs 

Academy and many of the everyday routines and the ethos of the Academy underpin the importance of 

keeping children safe. School assemblies, the tolerance curriculum, playtimes, our life skills             

curriculum as well as the ongoing pastoral support the Academy offers all work together to ensure our 

children understand how to keep themselves safe. This multi-faceted approach to safeguarding ensures 

that the Academy is proactive in terms of keeping children safe. 

Focus on: Summer holidays 

The summer holidays can be a really    

exciting time for children, you might have 

a holiday booked that youôve been      

looking forward to or children might be 

excited about spending more time with 

their family and friends. But for some 

young people, the holidays can be a      

difficult time. Some children might 

feel lonely if they canôt see their friends, 

be worried about what the next school 

year will bring or simply take time to   

adjust to the change in routine over the 

longer break. ChildLine have some      

excellent online resources to support   

families over the summer break. You can 

see these at:                 

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/

home-families/seasonal-events/summer-

holidays/#Copingwithsummerholidays 

Focus on: Playing out! 

Getting the balance right between allowing children their 

independence and ensuring their safety when away from 

home can be difficult. The NSPCC have produced an   

excellent guide for parent giving advice and practical tips 

to parents on judging if a child is ready to be out on their 

own and how to prepare them for different situations such 

as walking to and from school by themselves, attending 

sports or holiday clubs, or going out to play with friends. 

It explains the importance of parents talking to their   

children from a young age about the risks and how to stay 

safe when theyôre out alone, such as what to do if theyôre 

approached by a stranger, are bullied or get lost. 

There is also a pull-out that parents can 

fill in with important information on 

their childôs club, such as who they can 

talk to if they have any concerns. 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-

resources/leaflets/out-alone/  
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Online Safety Update 

Over the summer holidays you might like to share some online time with your child. Studies repeatedly 

show that time spent online together with children greatly supports their understanding of online safety 

issues as they can be discussed óliveô rather than following an event. It is also widely appreciated that 

sharing online experiences with children promotes the many positives of life online and the              

opportunities it presents. ChildNet offer some brilliant online stories and games to share with your 

child, you might like to explore some of these over the summer holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.childnet.com/resources/digiduck-stories/digiducks-big-decision  

https://www.childnet.com/resources/smartie-the-penguin  

https://www.childnet.com/resources/the-adventures-of-kara-winston-and-the-smart-crew  

Who can help? 

Every school has a óDesignated Safeguarding 

Leadô. At Witham St Hughs Academy, these are  

Mrs Griffiths, Mrs Broadley and Mrs Dexter. Our             

Safeguarding governor is Mrs Trisha Wells. 

If you have any concerns in relation to           

safeguarding, please feel free to speak to Mrs 

Griffiths or Mrs Broadley at any time. 

Useful phone numbers 

Social Services: 01522 782111  

ChildLine: 0800 1111 

Lincolnshire Prevent Team: 020 7340 7264  

Young Carers Helpline: 01522 553275 

NSPCC whistle blowing helpline: 08088 005000 

FGM helpline: 08000 283550 

Samaritans: 01522 528282  

Family Services Directory: 0800 195 1635  


